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Dr. Brian Beagles has served public schools in Oklahoma for 26 years.  Dr. Beagles came to 

Sperry Public Schools in 2009, serving as Assistant Superintendent for two years and since 2011 

as Superintendent.  Prior to coming to Sperry Public Schools, Dr. Beagles served as the Assistant 

Superintendent of Instructional Services for Broken Arrow Public Schools (BAPS).  He served in 

BAPS, the seventh largest district in the state with a student population of over 16,000, for nine 

years.  In these most recent positions, Dr. Beagles has been responsible for operations in the 

departments of: 1) Assessment and Evaluation; 2) Curriculum Development and School 

Improvement; 3) Professional Development; 4) Human Resources; 5) Special Education; 6) 

Student Services; 7) State and Federal Programs; 8) Technology Services; 9) Community 

Education; and 10) Student Enrollment.  Dr. Beagles’ career path includes serving as a director 

of human resources, director of special education, middle and high school principal, and teaching 

students at the secondary level.   

 

Dr. Beagles received his undergraduate and master’s degrees from Southeastern Oklahoma State 

University and his doctorate in educational administration from Oklahoma State University.  His 

curriculum audit training was completed in Tucson, Arizona in 2001.  Dr. Beagles participated in 

the 2002 audit of Baltimore City Public School System, in the 2007 audit of Baltimore County 

Public School District, in the 2008 audit of Falcon School District #49, Falcon, Colorado, and in 

the 2010 audit of Brewer School Department, Brewer, Maine.   


